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Light Up The Night 5K set for Friday August 17, 2012 

 

Light Up The Night is a 5K race and fun walk to benefit the mission of the American 

Cancer Society. It will be held on August 17 on the VA campus in Johnson City. The fun 

walk will begin at 7 p.m. and the 5K will begin at 8 p.m. The 5K has a $20 registration 

fee for an individual or a $40 registration fee for a team of three. There is a $15 

registration fee to participate in the fun walk. Cancer survivors will receive a $5 discount 

online by entering the code SURVIVOR. Prizes will be awarded to first, second and third 

place in each age division. For more information on this event, please call 423-975-

0635. 
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